
The artwork above was developed by Marcus Lee Design to reflect Nous Group’s Reconciliation Action Plan and our aspirations for respectful and productive engagement with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and communities. 

Inviting mob and community to share your experiences 
with the North Queensland Land Council

Nous Group is conducting a review of North Queensland Land Council’s 
(NQLC) work in native title. 

We want to hear from native title claimants and holders and others who 
have had experiences with NQLC relating to native title.

We will be in Cairns on from Monday 22nd to Friday 26th May 2023.

Please email NativeTitle@nousgroup.com to arrange a time to chat.

See you there!

You can also share your views via an anonymous survey using the QR code at right:
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